
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: KH/ros/gk/Y13Leavers2025 
 
15th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 13 Leavers’ Ball 
 
To celebrate the end of an era for Year 13, a Leavers’ Ball will be held on Friday 4th July 2025 at 
Macdonald Burlington Hotel, Birmingham, B2 4JQ.   
 
The evening will consist of a buffet meal, a DJ plus disco and karaoke, a 360-degree camera and a 
photo booth.  
 
The event will start at 7.00pm and end at midnight. The theme will be shared with students in due 
course so they can plan their attire accordingly.    
 
The total cost for this event is £60.00. To secure a place, a non-refundable deposit of £30.00 needs 
to be paid by Monday 16th December 2024. If this presents any difficulties please email 
postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk and a member of the Sixth Form team will contact you to discuss 
this matter. Payments need to be paid via your Weduc account. Please note that we are unable to 
take cash or cheques in school. The remaining balance (which is also non-refundable) will be 
required to be paid no later than Friday 28th March 2025. Please complete the consent form by 
following this link. 
 
Thank you for your support during the final year of your child’s education with us. We are looking 
forward to working with them over the next 6 months as they prepare for their final examinations 
and then celebrating with them in the summer. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs K Hibbs          
Headteacher           
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